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Comments: This proposed project does not have the best interest of wildlife, native land, and the residents who

chose to live a peaceful life among the Sandia mountains. It's a cheap and degrading shot, with the main interest

being tourism (MONEY). New Mexico is better than that. We are state that prides ourself in land preservation and

honoring and respecting native inhabitants. 

Please think of the bigger picture and not the dollar sign.

 

Thank you,

Catherine 


